

Greetings!

The end of the year beckons, along with a welcome break. We will be closing down on Friday 18th December and re-opening on Monday 4th January.

Meanwhile, below are a few items of interest: Confirmation of the mainstream adoption of Black Foil Faced PE by the market, important changes in BCA requirements and a reminder about ordering Rockwool and Fibreglass spi. And of course our best wishes for the festive season!



Black Foil Faced PE spi

The popularity of black foil faced polyethylene spi is gaining traction with the award of a second major order received for product from a major Sydney CBD project.

The order was placed on our company second week of October and the first delivery was made to the customer during the last week of November. A turnaround of six weeks.

BCA 2015 Insulation Requirements

As most of our customers will be aware, the pipe insulation requirements of the BCA have changed with the release of the 2015 edition.

For your convenience, a three page extract (pdf) from the BCA, detailing the new requirements, may be <u>downloaded from our site</u>.

To meet the requirements for chilled water pipe insulation, we will have available from mid January 2016 the following foil faced PE spi :

219.1 mm odp x 60mm

203.2 mm odp x 60mm

168.3 mm odp x 60mm

152.4 mm odp x 55mm

127 mm odp x 55mm

101.6 mm odp x 55mm

Lightweight Foil Faced Fibreglass & Rockwool spi

To clarify stocking policy regarding lightweight foil faced rockwool & fibreglass pipe insulation, please refer to <u>this article on our website</u>.

And...



It only remains for us to thank all of our customers for your on-going support during the past year and we look forward to again working with you all next year.

We wish all of our customers, their families and staff a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year.

PS - Hopefully Santa will this year get my

requests correct. Last Christmas I requested a fat bank account and a slim figure, but as we all know shit happens and he got the requests mixed up. Hopefully this year he'll get it the right way around!

At Your Service

Call Mike, Karl or Brendan on (02) 4735 5699 for further information or your order. You can email us at info@fminsulation.com.au

Further information at our website: www.fminsulation.com.au